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Making a bequest to the Hockey Foundation 
 

The Hockey Foundation would love to hear from anyone keen to make a bequest (gift) in their 
will.   
 

A donation to the Hockey Foundation is an investment in 
making Kiwis healthy through hockey. No amount is too small, 
and the funds raised will help the sport achieve the following 
health and education benefits: 
 

 Enable 200,000 Kiwi kids to participate in hockey 
programmes by 2020 (80,000 were involved in 2015). 

 Support health, wellbeing and leadership through hockey in 
our communities. 

 Provide pathways for players. 
 

To do this, our aim is to raise $2.5million by 2020. 
Please help us deliver a lifetime of opportunities for future generations.  

 

How to make a bequest 
Making a bequest to the Hockey Foundation is simple. Just advise your lawyer when drawing up 
your will or you can ask for a bequest to be added to an existing will at any time. 
 

Please include the following wording in your will:  
“I give and bequeath to the Hockey Foundation for their work to improve the health of Kiwis 
through the growth and development of hockey in New Zealand [list here the percentage of 
estate, residue of estate or specific amount of money or items], free of all death and estate duties 
and I declare that the official receipt of the Foundation shall be a full and sufficient discharge to 
my executors.” 
 

Your bequest can take a number of different forms:   
•    a specified sum of money 
•    a particular item or items 
•    a percentage of the value of your estate 
•    the residue of your estate after provision for family and other beneficiaries. (The residue of 
your estate is what is left following payment of all debts and expenses and after payment of 
specific gifts to family and friends.) 
 

Message from the Chair – Kylie Clegg (nee Foy) 
As someone who loves hockey, I am very grateful for the incredible generosity of Sir 
Owen Glenn and existing donors, together with previous trustees, in making the 
Hockey Foundation what it is today. 
 

We all know what can be achieved by playing hockey. It helps Kiwis be healthier, it teaches 
teamwork and leadership, and it brings communities together. It doesn't matter whether you 
are an eight-year-old learning the basics at school or a Black Stick running out at an Olympic 
Games – the benefits are for all to enjoy. 
 

Please support the Hockey Foundation. It is an opportunity for each and every one of us to 
contribute to making a difference in the lives of everyday Kiwis through hockey. 

Kylie is a former Black Stick who played over 100 games for New Zealand between 1992 and 2000, 

including captaining the team to the Sydney 2000 Olympics. 

 
Contact us: Please call Hockey NZ Commercial Manager Virginia Henderson on 09 630 2932 
to discuss how you can help the Hockey Foundation.  
 

If you have already left a gift in your will to the Hockey Foundation, please let us know so that 
we can express our appreciation. 


